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The candidate filing period for Member of the Governing Board of Baker Valley Unified 
School District has been extended to Wednesday, March 14, 2018, at 5:00 p.m. for the 
2018 Statewide Primary Election. 
 
The original filing period ended on Friday, March 9, 2018 at 5:00 p.m.  Since one 
incumbent for Baker Unified School District did not file to become a candidate by the 
filing deadline, California law allows for a five day extension of the filing period.   
 
Citizens who are interested in running for the office, may obtain and file the appropriate 
documents during regular business hours at the San Bernardino County Elections 
Office, located at 777 East Rialto Avenue, San Bernardino, CA 92415.  
 
For information about extension of the filing period for City office contests, potential 
candidates should contact their local City Clerk’s office. 
 
For information about the extension of the filing period for State offices, visit the 
California Secretary of State’s website at www.sos.ca.gov. 
 
For more information on this election, please visit the Elections Office website at 
SBCountyElections.com or call (909) 387-8300. 
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